July 14, 1948,

My, Delos ¥, Rentzel, Chief
Civil Aeronautics Administration
Los Angeles, California

Dear Mr, Rentgel:

Mr, Carter dashed through the
office Monday and asked me to have copy of the
paper and of the pictures taken while you were
in Fort Vorth sent to you air mail, opocinl‘d-
livery, and I promptly sent tﬁon to Hashiigton.
Today Mr, Carter has advised me that they should
have been sent to Los Angeles, Therefore, igil
is a duplicate set and perhaps those sent to
vaahington will eventually cateh uwp with you,

I am sorry for the delay, dut
it was a misunderstanding on my pars.

Yours very truly,

KDsmm Secretary to A, G, Carter



